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 | by sheila rossiter

The Summer Garden Contest will take place again 
this summer. Details inside.

It’s hard to believe another 
trustee year has passed 
and board members will be 
transitioning off. 

It’s a very bittersweet moment 
as this has been a very 
challenging year with COVID-19. 

I personally feel like the current 
trustees have just found their 
footing.  It almost feels like we 
need a do over.  (Ha, ha!)

While I know that is not 
possible, I would like to thank 
Scott Hughes, Garret Untch, 
and John Storms on behalf of 
the community for their service. 

Stay up-to-date with your 
HHCA!

Bookmark Huntington-Hills.org 
in your web browser.

Facebook:  Huntington Hills 
Civic Association- Pickerington

Get involved. 

Letter from the Editor Inside
• Spring Garage Sale

• Summer Garden Contest

• Board Vacancies for 21-22

• HHCA Meeting Recap

Huntington Hills Civic Association

They worked like troopers through 
the adversity and changing times.

We should all be very appreciative 
of the countless hours they spent 
on behalf of the community. 

With that, we will be looking to fill 
three seats for the upcoming year.  
Information and details are inside 
this month’s Holler.

I would like to encourage 
residents to become involved.  

Regards,

      Sheila
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Looking to become more involved 
with the HHCA? 

We have three open seats for the 
upcoming year which starts in the 
fall.

Trustees are volunteers responsible 
for a wide variety of community 
related business including: 
planning and executing 
community events, securing 
sponsors and donors for events,  
enforcing deed restrictions, 
collection of yearly dues, 
management of funds and more.

Trustees meet once per month 
with the exception of June and 
July.

TRUSTEE REQUIREMENTS 

Trustees need to be in good 
standing with the HHCA. Terms are 

two years with a maximum of four 
years. Voting will take place in June 
via ballot.     

If you are interested, please submit 
a small bio 500 words or less to be 
included on the website, Holler, 
and the HHCA Facebook page to 
share with the neighborhood.

Bios can be submitted through 
May 28 to Scott Hughes at        
hhca.treasurer17@gmail.com.

Did you know? | by sheila rossiter

Get more involved with 
the Huntington Hills Civic 
Association by becoming a 
Volunteer Trustee!

Get involved with the Homeowner’s 
Association

Reminders
YARD WASTE
Please dispose of your yard 
waste appropriately. Dumping 
branches, yard waste, etc. is 
not permitted in the park, or 
creek. 

BOATS/CAMPERS/RVS/
COMMERCIAL VEHICLES/ 
TRAILERS
All of the above including 
construction equipment, and 
mobile or stationary trailers 
are permitted for only 72 
hours per month unless 
completely covered in your 
garage.

1

2

Photo by Huntington Hills Resident 

Don Flask via Facebook

Little birdie said, 

“We are looking 

for Trustees.”
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CALENDAR | by jen dupler and sheila rossiter

SPRING GARAGE SALE

Residents have spoken, and the 
annual community garage sale will 
move forward.

Traditionally the garage sale has 
been held over the Memorial Day 
Weekend, but with feedback, we 
have pushed it out to June.

The dates for the 2021 Huntington 
Hills Spring Garage Sale are Friday, 
June 4 from 9 a.m.–3 p.m. and 
Saturday, June 5 from 8 a.m.–4 
p.m.

SUMMER GARDEN CONTEST

The Huntington Hills Summer 
Garden Contest will take place 
June 28–July 3. 

There will be two winners awarded 
this year: First Place and Second 

Place. Every homeowner in good 
standing with the HHCA with a 
garden visible from the curb is 
eligible.

Some of our resident gardeners 
will do the preliminary judging. 
Final judging and judges TBA via 
the HHCA Facebook Page and 
HHCA website.

No formal entry is required. Just 
have your “Garden Best” visible by 
the time judging starts.

EVENT INFORMATION

Need more event information? 

Stay up-to-date by joining the 
HHCA Facebook Page and 
checking the HHCA website.

Looking for personal contact? Feel 
free to email Jen at jen_dupler@
yahoo.com.

Spring Garage Sale and Summer Garden 
Contest

Huntington 
Hills Spring 
Garage Sale

Summer 
Garden 
Contest

Spring community 
updates & activities

Garage Sale

 Garden Contest

Do some spring cleaning and make 
some extra cash at this annual 
event.

Show off your gardening skills at 
this annual event. Any garden visible 
from the curb is eligible. More info in 
event article.

Friday, June 4 from 9 a.m.–3 
p.m. and Saturday, June 5 from 
8 a.m.–4 p.m.

Judging takes place June 28–
July 3.

Holler Partners Help support the local business that 
support Huntington Hills.

Hesson Plumbing 
(740) 304-4195

Pickerington Senior Helper 
(614) 971- 0893

Columbus Garage Floor Coating
(614) 732-5697

Peanuts & Pickle
(614) 382-2557

columbusgaragefloorcoating.com

Awesome Family Entertainment
(614) 224-9568 

We have the largest selection of bounce 
houses, party characters, mascots, 
slides, rides, table, chair, and tent 
rentals in Central Ohio.  
Scan QR Code for info!

columbusparties.com

Peanuts 
Pickle

Bespoke gifts for 
memorable occasions.

fb/peanutsandpickle
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President
Scott Hughes
11500 Forest Lane Ave
(614) 589-9153
hhca.treasurer17@gmail.com

Vice President
Garrett Untch
11318 Meadowcroft St
(614)745-7887
garrett.untch@gmail.com

Recording Secretary
Sheila Rossiter
11185 Forest Lane Ave
(614) 382-2557
sheila@rossitermarketing.com

Treasurer
Jen Dupler
11161 Forest Lane Ave
(740) 504-9521
jen_dupler@yahoo.com

Corresponding Secretary
John Storms
11630 Aspen Hill Ct
(614) 354-9705
jwstorms@gmail.com

Trustees

Huntington Hills Park
The playground will soon receive 
an upgrade. The trustees approved 
the motion to move forward on 
the replacement of the playground 
equipment. 

Residents voted on the design via 
Facebook. HHCA President Scott Hughes 
is leading the effort. It will be his final 
project as a trustee.

Homeowner Summer Projects
Please remember that most exterior 
project improvements, changes, 
modifications, etc., must receive 
prior approval by the Architectural 
Committee. 

Failure to receive approval on your 
project can result in fines and penalties. 

It’s helpful to always check and make 
sure your project is permitted. To reach 
the committee, please contact Mike 
Monin at mjm427@insight.rr.com. 

Community Safety
The trustees have been in contact with 

the Sheriff ’s department, as well as, the 

Violet Township Trustees to look into 

speeding issues in the neighborhood

Speed strips have and will continue to 

be installed to gauge speed. If the Sheriff 

and Township find there is excessive 

speeding in the neighborhood, they will 

increase patrols in Huntington Hills.

For complete meeting minutes, 
visit the HHCA website.

521 North Center Street, Pickerington, OH 43147 
614.382.0585   |   PickeringtonBaptistTemple.org

You Can Find HOPE  
at Pickerington Baptist Temple

Sunday School Classes for All Ages           10:00am 
Sunday Morning Worship            10:45am 
     & Children’s Ministries 

Sunday Evening Family Service   5:00pm 

The HHCA Board will not 

meet regularly over the 

summer. To contact a 

member of the board, 

please see emails above.

Summer 2021 Garden Contest Winners: 
Jim and Cindy Marn

Meeting Recaps

Did you know that over 40% of 
ADULTS have reported being bullied 
on the internet and social media...
one of the biggest platforms for this 
behavior is Facebook.

What is Cyber Bullying?

Unwanted online contact of an 
individual, spread of gossip and 
misinformation to large groups of 
people are all considered a form of 
cyber bullying.

With our community pages, we all 
need to be aware of what we are 
posting. Let’s all be good stewards 
online.
For more info visit: statista.com/topics/1809/
cyber-bullying/ 

Join us!
Join the HHCA Facebook group 
for the latest news and HHCA 
info. Search Groups:
Huntington Hills Civic 
Association- Pickerington 

Holler Partners

Cyber bullying  

continued from inside.

DIRECTORY DELAY
Due to low response. We 
are evaluating options 
for the community 
directory.

awareness & prevention


